ACS and Korea Launch Internship Program to Foster Talent and Cross-Cultural Exchange

The Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS), H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge, and the
Ambassador of the Republic of Korea to Trinidad and Tobago, H.E. Dong-il OH, have signed a
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) aimed at providing internship opportunities for Korean
students at the ACS headquarters. The ceremony took place on the 17th of May 2024 at the ACS
Secretariat located in Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago, at the ACS Secretariat.



